
Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
4/16/2013 11:47:46 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Kersten, Colette 
(colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re:

Brian, Thanks for letting me know about these terrible events. The shootings of the transfomiers and cutting of 
AT&T's cables near San Jose are very disturbing, particularly in light of the tragedies in Boston and the tainted 
letter discovered today that was sent to a Member of Congress. Let us know if there is anything we can do to 
support PG&E's efforts in this matter. Commissioner Sandoval

Redacted

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 16, 2013, at 10:18 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> FYI.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>
>
> Begin forwarded message:
>
> From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com»
> Date: April 16, 2013, 9:46:30 AM PDT
> To: "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov<mai1to:paul.c1anon@cpuc.ca.gov». "Jack Hagan 
(eih@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:eih@cpuc.ca.gov>)" <Jack.Hagan@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:Jaek.Hagan@epuc.ca.gov». 
"mpl@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:mp 1 @epue.ca.gov>" <mpl@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:mpl@epue.ca.gov»

> Cc: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mai1to:MEAe@pge.com». "Bottorff, Thomas E" 
<TEB3(g)pge.com<mailto:TEB3@pge.com». "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com<mailto:LRDD@pge.com»

Redacted> Subject:
>
> Mike/Paul/General - You may have already heard some local news reports about several oil leaks at thelRedactel

. What we know at this time is that the substation was hit with approximately 30 
rounds from a high velocity rifle. The shooter specifically targeted our 250 MV and 500 MV transformers. The 
shots were placed to cause the transfomiers to fail massively. PG&E personnel are on the scene, the transformers 
have been de-energized and there are no local outages at this time. Preliminary results indicate that the 
transformers have not suffered massive failure and can be repaired and placed back into operations wit in the 4-5 
weeks (very general estimate). We have also been informed by AT&T that a significant fiber optic line nearby

Redacted
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had been cut in several locations. At this time we are not sure the two events are related, but they are a disturbing 
series of events.

>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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